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NOTE: Bulletins will be sent out on an as needed basis, outside the regular 
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know at: gvchase@outlook.com.  

Chapter Members and Supporters, 

Your Board of Directors is honored to announce that the chapter was awarded 
the 2024 Level of Excellence (LOE) Award and the 2024 Award in both categories 
of the Marvin J. Harris Communications Award: Newsletters and Website. 

The LOE Award was judged on our excellence at supporting and fostering 
programs that directly support our community and the MOAA mission. 

The Marvin J. Harris Communications Awards were judged on design and 
content. 

Thank you all for your contributions.  

Please continue to support the Tarheel Central Chapter Mission to foster 
fraternal relations, provide useful services for members and their families, and 
serve the community, the active military forces (past, present, and future) and 
our nation. Keep those emails and input coming, and never stop serving! 

Again, this could not have happened without everyone's concerted efforts. 

Sincerely, 

--- Your Board of Directors 

 

 


